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COMMUNITY WARDEN CONSULTATION 
 

Are you in favour of Vigo Parish Council sponsoring a Community Warden 

for one day a week in Vigo (average cost per household £12.44 per year)? 
 

THE RESULTS 
 

Vigo Parish Council were pleased to receive a great response to the 

Community Warden consultation that was sent out recently.   
 

We received a fantastic 14% response rate by elector (212 responses from a 

total electorate of 1,514).   There was a 20% response rate by household 

(164 responses from a total of 798 properties). 
 

The vote split was very clear with a resounding 75% of people voting YES, 

and 25% voting NO. 

 

WHAT HAPPENS NOW? 
 

The Parish Council met on 12th December to discuss the results, with a 

unanimous decision made to budget £9,000 to sponsor a Warden for one 

day a week in Vigo, from April 2025. 
 

Vigo Parish Council will now write to Kent County Council to inform them 

that they wish to move ahead with the proposal.  We will do what we can 

to secure the services of Mandy Cason, who had (up until now) been the 

Warden in Vigo for over 20 years. 
 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to reply.  We would also like to 

thank all those who added comments, both positive and negative, which 

we have taken note of. 
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